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Comments: Please don't restrict anchors in wilderness areas.

It'll reduce the level of safety that a permanent anchor affords and or it will reduce the number of people wanting

to climb in the area. In a world where physical activity and the enjoyment of nature is ever decreasing, we should

strive to make sure a safe, enjoyable experience can be had by all.

Thanks


